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Faith Leach, City Administrator  
 

Office of the Mayor 
250 City Hall, N. Holliday Street, 21202 

 
Abstentions for October 18, 2023 

Meeting of the Board of Estimate 
 

 
The Honorable Bill Henry 

Baltimore City Comptroller 

Secretary, Board of Estimates 

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 204 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

 

October 17, 2023

 
 

 
On December 15, 2020, the Board of Estimates approved a Resolution of the Board of 

Estimates Relating to Abstentions. In accordance with that resolution, I have no 

abstentions. 

 
 


